
Dear Year 11 students,  

 

GCSE Results Day Celebration 

 

We are delighted to share with you the arrangements for this years’ GCSE results day on 

Thursday 25th August 2022.  

GCSE results will be distributed in Loyola Hall from 8:30am – 10am. Enrolment into 

Bellerive Sixth Form will be available from 8:30am-12pm, also in Loyola Hall.  

There will be additional enrolment time on Friday 26th August 8.30am-11am if required. If you 

know you will not be here for results day and would like to enrol into Bellerive Sixth Form, 

please email  hammondh@bellerivefcj.org and Mrs Hammond will discuss your enrolment 

with you.  

This will be a time for celebration therefore the Bistro will be set up with refreshments for you 

to celebrate your GCSE success with your friends and teachers and make lasting memories at 

the photo booth!  

 

We look forward to celebrating with you on Thursday 25th August 2002.  

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Hammond 

Acting Director of Sixth Form  
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